
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TOWN OF PEMBROKE 
APPROVED 

ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 
OCTOBER 18, 2022 

 
 
 
 
Linda Peterson, Chairperson opened the meeting of the Advisory Committee at Pembroke High School at 6:30PM 
on 18 October 2022. 
 
Also present were: John Scholl, Sandra Beaton, Tim Landy, Stephen Walsh, Kristi Cullinane and Matthew 
Rushing 
Liz Benotti arrived at 6:32pm 
Absent: Robert Kenney 
  
Linda noted there were no updates to the Town Warrant Articles that would require a vote. 
 
 
Upon motion moved by Stephen Walsh and 2nd by Kristi Cullinane to approve the meeting minutes of September 
28, 2022. 

VOTED:  To accept the meeting minutes of September 28, 2022. Stephen Walsh, Kristi Cullinane, Sandra 
Beaton, Liz Benotti, Tim Landy, John Scholl supported the motion.  Matthew Rushing, abstained. 

 
 
The Advisory Committee adjourned at 6:35PM. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
 
 
Stephen Walsh, Clerk 


